
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th November 2021 
 

Big Little Voices 
 
Dear parents,  
 
I am delighted to tell you that lots of students from our school are taking part in an engaging 
musical fundraising project called Big Little Voices. 
 
Big Little Voices brings a professional mobile recording studio right here into our school for a whole 
day (Friday 12th Nov) to record 11 songs with students that are currently having music sessions. 
After the recording day, the songs will then be edited in a professional facility and go through all 
the technical processes that a commercial recording would go through.  
 
It is our hope that this project leaves our students, staff, parents, friends and family with a school 
CD to be proud of. We are recording some of our students favourite songs so you know which 
songs we are enjoying in school.  We believe this to be a great opportunity for the students to 
shine, as well as delivering a real sense of community. 
 
The CDs arrive in beautiful full colour, designed by our students and wrapped in a printed eco-
friendly sleeve and can be purchased through school for only £10. Please order early to secure 
your copy. All money raised will go towards improving our school! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
D Grogan 
Headteacher 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Big Little Voices 
 
Student Name: ____________________________________________ Class: _____________________ 
 
 
I would like to order a copy of the School CD.  
 
I have enclosed payment of £10 cash. 
 
I will pay for the CD order via ParentPay.  Signed: _____________________________________ 
 
 


